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Friday – For $5 Take a Whack at Walter 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bring your weapon of choice – thanks, Phil Houchin, for that great idea – and $5 for the Rotary 

Foundation to take a whack out of Walter's beard.  Five dollars a whack. 

 

Thanks to the generosity of Metro members, we raised over $1000 for the Rotary Foundation.  As 

promised, Walter's beard is scheduled to become history on Friday morning . . . and you can help out.  

Walter will be ready before 7 AM to lose his beard. 

 

But That's Not All – Give Walter a Mohawk 
 

If we raise $5000 for the Rotary Foundation by August 16, Walter will get a Mohawk – 

thanks to Joey Cooper for that great idea.  The necklace is a nice touch.  (Hmm, what 

could we auction that for?) 

 

Give your checks or cash to David McAlexander, Metro's Foundation Chair, or go to the 

Rotary International contribution site (http://www.rotary.org/en/Contribute/Pages/ 

ridefault.aspx).  Once you have contributed, tell David the amount so he can add it to the 

total. 

 

But There's More – Choose Walter's Color 
 

If we get to $5000 we'll hold an online silent auction, 

with bids starting at $500, to choose the color or colors 

of Walter's Mohawk.  The auction winner can choose 

from red, blue, green, pink and perhaps other colors.  

One color or a combination.  Red and Black for Tech?  

Permanent colors; not the kind that wash out. . . . . 

Contrary to rumors, there will be no body piercing. 


